
 

DMO MINI TENDER ANNOUNCEMENT 
  
Further to the announcement of 3 July 2009, the DMO confirms that the mini-
tender of 4¼% Treasury Gilt 2032, scheduled to be held in the week 
beginning 13 July 2009, will not be held on Monday, 13 July.  
 
Other details of the DMO's mini-tender operation are as set out in the DMO's 
announcement of 3 July. 
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